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Langley Park School for Girls 
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Headteacher: Mr S Whittle, MA (Cantab), PGCE, NPQH 

9 September 2024 

Dear Families, 

Visual Arts Key Stage 3 Scholarship Programme – Year 7 

We are writing to outline an exciting and unique opportunity that the LPGS Visual Arts Faculty is launching 
this academic year, 2024-25. Details of which are as follows: 

In recognition of the creative talent and potential of many of our students, the Visual Arts Faculty are 
implementing a new Art Scholarship Programme for our Key Stage 3 students, starting this academic year for 
Year 7 students only. 

There are 20 places available. Selection of students will be based on the artwork Year 7 students create during 

their first few lessons in the first weeks of the Autumn term. Once selected, based on their work, students 
will then be invited to commit to weekly additional sessions. These will be held each Monday from 3:15pm to 
4:15pm; those unable to attend will have their place offered to another student. 

In these extra-curricular sessions, the Art Scholars will work through a programme of enriching study aimed 

to develop their Art skills, knowledge and experience of various Art practices. Students will be involved in 
specialist Arts projects around the school, they will attend special Art trips, they will be involved in specialist 
Art workshops, and we aim to run an Arts residential trip later in the academic year. 

We will be in contact should your child be one of the students selected and who has agreed to commit to the 
scholarship programme for the academic year. 

Yours faithfully,  

 

Mr E Fox Joyce  
Head of Visual Arts 

 
 

 


